
 

 

 
Friday, 25 October 2024 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

 
                                                    Year 4 - Have Fun, Be Active Festival 
 

Your child has been selected to take part in the ‘Have Fun, Be Active’ sports event held at Aylesbury 
High School on Tuesday, 3 December 2024. 
 
We will be leaving Elmhurst at 12:30pm and returning back to school for approximately 3:30pm. The 
children will walk to and from the venue. 
 
‘Have Fun, Be Active’ is a new event run by our sports partnership, aimed at encouraging more 
children to take part in fun, engaging and non-competitive games and physical activity and is 
designed to be a positive and fun opportunity for those involved. 
Please ensure your child comes to school in their PE kit on this day and that they bring a water 
bottle and snack with them. 
If you would like your child to take part in this event, please provide consent on Arbor by Tuesday, 
12 November 2024. 
 

If we have not received a response by this date, please note that their place may be offered to 
another child. 
 

Yours sincerely,  
 

 
Mrs Bunce and the Year 4 Team 

 

 

 


